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BY E-MAIL 

 
April 26, 2011 
 
Curtis Pedwell 
Maintenance Manager  
Goldcorp – Red Lake Mines 
15 Mine Road, Bag 2000 
Balmertown, ON P0V 1C0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pedwell: 
 
Re:   Goldcorp - Red Lake Gold Mines 

Application for Facilities  
Application Board File Number EB-2011-0106 

 
On April 20, 2011 Goldcorp Canada Ltd. and Goldcorp Inc. (“Goldcorp”) filed an 
application for leave to construct new 115kV transmission facilities in the Municipality of 
Red Lake. As part of the leave to construct application Goldcorp also included an 
application for a licence to own and operate a transmission system. Both applications 
were filed under the Board File No. EB-2011-0106.  
 
On April 21, 2011 the Board issued a letter advising Goldcorp to file the leave to 
construct application under EB-2011-0106 and the licence application under EB-2011-
0119.  
 
This will acknowledge receipt on April 25, 2011 of your application for leave to 
construct Transmission Facilities. The Board has assigned File Number EB-2011-0106 
to this application. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the 
Board regarding this application. All information related to this application must be filed 
with the Board Secretary.
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Rudra Mukherji, Project 
Advisor, at 416-440-7608, or by e-mail at Rudra.Mukherji@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original singed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
cc: Ian A. Blue, Q.C, Counsel for Goldcorp 
      Brian Dominique, Solicitors to Goldcorp 
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